
National Human Rights Commission 

(Training Division) 

Date: 27.03.2020 

Considering the unusual situation arising on account of spread of Covid 2019, the 

competent authority is pleased to extend the last date of receipt of application for Summer 

Internship Program, 2020 from 06.04.2020 to 30.04.2020. 

All other terms and conditions remain the same. 

                                       Sd/- 

                       Mukesh Kulshreshtha  

                               SRO ( Trg ) 


